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This bill is an essential piece of legislation to help address the critical shortage of 

qualified SANE and SAE examiners who can meet the unique needs of sexual 

assault victims and increase the possibility of holding offenders accountable through 

the proper collection of forensic evidence. I urge you to support the passage of HB 

4123. Thank you for your work on behalf of Oregonians. 


